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Approval to purchase two 2019 Chevrolet Impala Admin Vehicles

SUMMARY: Captain Brian Eckelson has received a quote from Wilson County Motors for a 2019
Chevrolet Impala Admin Vehicle (Police). Wilson County Motors has a contract with the State of
Tennessee, Central Procurement Office. State bid price is $20,441.00/each. Chief Chris Kendrick
has reviewed the quote and recommends purchasing the two 2019 Chevrolet Impala Admin Vehicles
for $41,058.00. ($88.00 was added to each vehicle for the addition of factory 120v power outlets.)
This purchase was budgeted and approved in the 2018/2019 budget.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42100-940-002

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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